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Knowing
how to deal with passive-aggressive people is not easy. There are
difficult to predict and often not confrontational. Instead, it
uses
tactics to annoy or slander your person. They can embarrass you in
front of your co-workers or boss and if you cannot control your own
mood you can have an ugly fight with these types of people.



 








  
Learning
to deal with passive-aggressive people requires pace and a lot of
patience. Keep in mind that these people manipulate your own
emotions
to make you angry. It may be that you insulted them a few months
ago
and today they decided to bully you. They tend to hold back their
anger and wait for the perfect moment to take revenge.



 








  
They
can attack in many ways, but it will always result in the same
thing,
which is that you get angry. They can tease you, embarrass you in
front of others or talk behind your back and make your friends
exclude you from their group. This is what behavioral experts would
call "sideways anger" because it is never an indirect
attack. They are afraid of a direct Confrontation because they want
to protect their image or maybe afraid of people they
attack.



 








  
An
indirect way of harming their enemies can make them feel good about
themselves without having to worry about an ugly fight. They can
also
use passive-aggressive behavior to get their way, such as asking
questions like "are you sure of your decision?" or "are
you confident of your competence? They may even make contemptuous
remarks about you in order to tear down your reputation.  Questions
such as these are not in any way show of support but are intended
to
question one's personal abilities.



  
Passive-aggressive
people can be very difficult to deal with, but that does not mean
that it is impossible to deal with this type of personality.
Whether
it's a family member, friend, or colleague who has this
personality,
follow some of the tips below to live, work or be close to this
type
of person appropriately.
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Dealing
With Passive Aggressive People



 








 








  
Everything
is energy and one of the most dangerous and biggest sources of
energy
is passive-aggressive people. They can sneak into your life in the
light of friends watching over you and sucking all the positive
energy out of you. But if you remember to choose your reactions,
choose your emotions, choose whom you surround yourself with and
learn to celebrate only positive support, you can deal with the
passive-aggressive people and have abundance and well-being.



 








 








  

    
Choosing
how you will respond.
  



  
In
every interaction with every person you meet, you need to choose
how
you react to their behavior. This is especially true when it comes
to
passive-aggressive people. Passive Aggressive people behave the way
they do because they get energy and attention when they can press
your buttons and let you react the way they want. You can maintain
control and know that you have full control over how you react to
everything they do and can choose not to play their game.



 








  

    
Be
in Control of Your Emotions
  



  

    

      


    
  



  
You
have the power to choose how you react, but the danger of a
passive-aggressive person is much deeper than just your Reaction. A
passive-aggressive person can also begin to negatively affect your
emotions. They can make you believe negative things about yourself;
short-circuit your ability to think positively. This is the real
danger of being around these people and something you need to learn
to control. You and only you can choose your feelings; do not let
them choose for you.



 








  
Avoid
any kind of power struggle because you will never win. As you know,
an argument, a heated debate or a conflict of interest can lead to
a
complete shutdown that makes you feel frustrated and lose again and
again. If an argument cannot be avoided or another discussion
starts
to get a little heated, always try to be calm, especially when you
speak, and show this in a relaxed and polite tone. Also try to see
the argument from their point of view and let them know that you
understand their point of view, this can help calm things down and
end aggressive moments quickly.



 








 








  

    
Select
the people around you wisely.
  



  

    

      


    
  



  
One
of the best and easiest ways to deal with passive-aggressive people
is to completely avoid having them in your life. We all know the
technology of this type of people, they are people who say they
want
the best for you, but you leave every interaction with those who
feel
worse about yourself. If you have such people in your life, you can
choose not to have them in your life anymore.















